MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM

LYNCHBURG, YA,

March 22, 1949

Mr. Norman IL.. Maguire

434 North Maple

Llbuquerque, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Maguire:

This will verify your reception of our special DX program
on February 28, 1949.

Our transmitter is a one kilowatt Raytheon job with an
three tower directi nal array, facing in an easternly direction.

Many thanks for your report.

Sincerely, . . p

Fores- J. Pinkerton

Chief Engineer, WY0D




